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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Oram, Richard - Communities <Richard.Oram@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 12 October 2021 09:11

To: Planning

Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E

Subject: 21/02591/DISC - South Of Salt Way Banbury  

Dear Sir or Madam,

The applicant has submitted an updated post excavation assessment. This assessment has 
addressed a number of our previous comments. It does however now omit any of the section 
drawings included in the earlier draft versions. These will need to be added.

We had also previously requested that further details of the burial, particularly a plan, be included. 
we have emailed the archaeological consultant about these matters and a further revised copy of 
the assessment is likely to be submitted for our agreement. It would be beneficial for the applicant 
to wait until this post excavation assessment has been agreed before submitting it for planning 
purposes. 

The applicant has also submitted an email chain between County Archaeological Services and 
their archaeological consultant, EDP. This email chain sets out that we had requested a formal 
letter from the applicant confirming that the funding for the final assessment work set out in the 
post excavation assessment, the archiving and the publication of the results is secured. This 
confirmation will be required, along with an agreed post excavation assessment, before we could 
confirm that this condition has been met. 

The archaeological fieldwork has been completed and there are no further constraints to the 
development commencing but this condition should not be discharged at this stage. 

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Lead Archaeologist 

Archaeology
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND

Tel 07917 001026
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